
 

 

  

 

The National Security Forum of Nevada and 

 

The Schar School of Policy and Government at the George Mason 

University 
 

in partnership with  

 

The Washoe County School District 
 

present the 

 

2022 Youth Security Forum 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

“Navigating a World Impacted by War in Ukraine” 

 

Virtual event hosted by Reno High School 

Tuesday 24 May 2022 (Bell Periods 1-7) 
 

The 2022 Youth Security Forum (YSF) will provide students in Washoe County 

high schools with an opportunity to discuss the war in Ukraine with national and 

global security experts from the Schar School of Policy and Government at the 

George Mason University and the National Security Forum of Nevada. Students 

from Government, History, and We The People classes will participate in interactive 

discussions about the history of Russia and Ukraine, risks of nuclear, biological, and 

chemical escalation, China’s role in the conflict, the impact of the war on global food 

security, and how money laundering is used to avoid sanctions on Russia. 

 

YSF brings world renown national security experts into the classroom to meet, 

teach, and learn from tomorrow’s civic leaders and informed citizens. 



 

 

  

 
 

For more information about NSF or the 2022 Youth Security Forum contact: 

 

Dr. Maureen McCarthy 

Program & Commentary Director 

National Security Forum of Nevada 

Email: mccarthy@nationalsecurityforum.org 

Mobile: 202-550-8309 

 

To learn more about NSF please visit our website: https://nationalsecurityforum.org 

 

The National Security Forum is a non-partisan, educational, nonprofit organization dedicated 

to fostering civil discourse and informed discussion about timely and important national security 

topics. We bring expert speakers from around the U.S. to talk about national and international 

security, domestic and foreign terrorism, economic and financial threats, the safety of our food 

and water supply, energy policy, electrical grid stability, and a variety of other topics that affect 

all Americans. The National Security Forum partners with the Washoe County School District to 

host an annual Youth Security Forum to encourage future generations national security leaders. 
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